
Tuesday, December 17, 2013    
 

BROOKS AND US AIRWAYS ANNOUNCE ADDITIONAL   
NON-STOP SERVICE TO CHARLOTTE  

Expanded service to CLT to launch February 2014 
 
Monroe County Executive Maggie Brooks today announced US Airways is launching an 
additional daily non-stop flight from the Greater Rochester International Airport (ROC) to 
Charlotte (CLT) beginning in February 2014.  With this additional flight, US Airways offers 
two daily non-stop flights from ROC to CLT. 
 

“Monroe County is grateful that US Airways is launching expanded daily nonstop service from 
our community to Charlotte,” said Brooks. “Charlotte ranks high among the top destinations for 
travelers departing from ROC, so this new US Airways flight will certainly offer local travelers 
even more options when booking travel from the Greater Rochester International Airport.”  
 

In 2012, US Airways captured 17.4% of the passenger share from ROC. US Airways plans to 
operate the CLT service aboard a 124 seat, Airbus 319 offering both first-class and coach 
seating.  The new non-stop flight will add an additional 124 seats per day from ROC to CLT, 
offering local passengers more options and convenience to accommodate their personal travel 
needs. 
 

US Airways will begin the additional service to Charlotte beginning on February 13th, 2014.  
Daily CLT service will be: 
 

Flight Number From To Departs Arrives Frequency 

2005 ROC CLT 8:20 am 10:30 am  
Daily, Non-Stop 

Service Begins: 2/13/14 
2006 CLT ROC 4:20 pm 6:06 pm  

Daily, Non-Stop 
Service Begins: 2/13/14  

2035 ROC CLT 6:45 pm 8:50 pm  
Daily, Non-Stop 

Service Begins: 2/13/14 
890 CLT ROC 7:54 pm 9:38 pm  

Daily, Non-Stop 
Service Begins: 2/13/14 

 
US Airways also offers daily non-stop flights between ROC and Washington Reagan, 
Philadelphia and Boston.  Tickets are available for purchase at www.usairways.com. 
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